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LUCAD START

WHAT SOUTHERN OREGON HEAD START IS DOING TO PROTECT
YOUR CHILD DURING RE-OPENING

The health and safety of Head Start children and families are our number one priority. When we return to
school, a number of changes will be in place. We ask parent and staff cooperation in implementing these
changes. Although these changes are necessary, we’re hoping to get back to the Head Start spirit of
closeness, community, and school family soon. If you have any questions, please call Laurie Hester, Safety
Compliance Manager at 1-408-709-0958. For more information, visit https://www.socfc.org/.
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
https://www.cdc.gov/handwashing/handwashing-family.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/child-adolescent.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/child-adolescent.html

